From: Barth, Leona 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 2:30 PM
To: Superfine, Richard
Subject: FW: Gift Card

Richard, per our discussion, this is the email I sent to the Agency right after I turned down the $50.00 gift card brought to me by another staff person. On that email, I did a bcc to my supervisor and to her supervisor.

Thank you for your assistance.

Leona

Leona P. Barth

City of Chicago

Department of Planning and Development

Bureau of Housing

121 N. LaSalle St. – Room 1006

Chicago, IL 60602

Ph: 312-744-0891

leona.barth@cityofchicago.org
From: Barth, Leona 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 12:03 PM
To: Bryson, Janis (trishjan@aol.com); 'ernest@nearwestsidecdc.org'
Subject: Gift Card

Good morning, Jan/Ernest and Happy New Year – Anita just presented me with a $50 gift card from Near West Side CDC.  Thank you for the thought.  But I did not take it from her.  The Ethics Rulings for the City of Chicago do not allow for employees to accept gift cards of any type.

Your continued beneficial efforts and assistance for clients with our SARFS program is the reward to the City,

Regards,

Leona

Leona P. Barth

City of Chicago

Department of Planning and Development
